
Join us for our last PTA Meeting of the year!

The meeting will be held at:
The Draught House

(268 NJ-31, Washington, NJ 07882)

Tomorrow (May 17th) at 7 pm

We will be celebrating as we say good-bye
to our current board and vote in our new

PTA Board for the 2022-2023 School Year.

We have all of our candidates, but we need
you to stop in and vote to make it official!

We hope to see you there!


